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October 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Friends of Holbrook Committee 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to enhance the learning environment and strengthen 
our school community, I am pleased to announce the formation of a Friends of Holbrook 
(FoH) committee. This group will play a vital role in supporting the school through 
fundraising and community engagement, and we are excited to invite you to be a part of it. 
 
The Friends of Holbrook committee will bring together parents, carers, staff and local 
community members to work collaboratively on initiatives that will directly benefit the 
school and our students. Our initial goal is to support a number of improvement projects to 
enhance the existing school environment, including: 
 

 New curtains for the main hall 

 A revamp of the main reception area 

 Improvements to display and learning environments in classrooms and shared 
spaces 

 The purchase of tools and equipment for community gardening and litter picking 
events 

 
To make these projects a reality, we need your help. We are currently looking for 
enthusiastic members to join the committee, as well as someone to lead it. Whether you 
have experience with fundraising, organizational skills, or simply a passion for supporting 
the school, your involvement would make a significant difference. 
 
We are eager to get started and are excited about the potential of this group to make a 
lasting impact on Holbrook Academy. If you are interested in joining the Friends of 
Holbrook or would like to learn more about how you can help, please contact Sarah 
Beazley by email – sarah.beazley@holbrookacademy.org. We will be hosting an initial 
meeting soon, where we can share ideas and plan our first activities. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Holbrook Academy. Together, we can create a 
more vibrant and inspiring environment for our students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
George Anstee-Parry 
Deputy Headteacher 

Headteacher:  Claire Elliott  BA(Hons) PGCE 
Deputy Headteacher:  George Anstee-Parry, M.Ed, NPQH 
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